
                              Children’s Footwear 

 
 

The safety of the children is paramount; therefore, it is important to ensure that the 

children can negotiate the pre-school environment safely.  

Therefore, the Pre-School policy for children’s footwear is as follows:- 

No wellington boots are to be worn in the hall 

No crocs 

No open toe sandals 

No dressing up shoes with heels 

The pre-school would recommend plimsolls to be worn for indoor use, it is preferable 

that children can put on and take off their own shoes so laced shoes or trainer are 

not recommended. 

(This information is advised in the information sheet sent to all new parents) 

Shoes must be the correct size and be comfortable for play and exercise. 

If children do arrive at Pre-School in unsuitable shoes then the parents will be asked 

to come back with suitable shoes for the session. We do hold a few pair of spare 

plimsole in several sizes that can be borrowed in an emergency.  
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